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                                   Spring Term 2  

 

During this term the children have been very busy preparing for Easter.   They 

have had the opportunity to make a variety of Easter-themed craft items such 

as bunny masks, wreaths, Easter baskets and being able to design their own 

easter eggs. 

 

With the weather still being changeable, we are trying to offer the children as 

much outside activity time as possible within the constraints of the rain; we all 

hope the sun starts to shine a lot more often so this time can be increased. 

 

Update: 

You are now able to contact Wrap Around Care via the office number, please 

select the WAC option to be put straight through to us. This line will only be 

monitored during WAC hours. 

From all of us at Wrap Around we hope you have a lovely Easter and we will 

                                            see you in the new term.  

 

 

 

 

 


